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Consumers and Businesses Need Better Regulation of Cannabinoids

 

Attorneys Pamela Epstein of Terpene Belt and Andrew Kline of Perkins Coie call on Congress to modernize the
2023 Farm Bill to regulate all intoxicating cannabinoids and protect the safety of businesses and consumers.

Our democracy is driven by both laws and fundamental freedoms. Americans expect governmental oversight
that balances freedom of choice with protection of public health and safety. Sometimes these two imperatives
that are emblematic of a free society do not align perfectly.

It's time for Congress to strike that balance by closing the intoxicating cannabinoid loophole in the 2023 Farm
Bill.

To read the op-ed, please visit Bloomberg Law here.

https://perkinscoie.com/insights-search?f[0]=insights_type:1
https://www.agriculture.senate.gov/farm-bill
https://www.agriculture.senate.gov/farm-bill
https://news.bloomberglaw.com/daily-labor-report/consumers-and-businesses-need-better-regulation-of-cannabinoids
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